Chess at St Paul’s C of E Junior School
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Chess Club has 10 sessions commencing
Monday 26 September to Monday 12 December, 3.30-4.30pm
The cost is £62.
Each child will receive a chess trophy at the end of term®©
There is no session on 3 October or during half-term (26 October)

Dear Families,

Chess is fun! And we love teaching it!

Chess has been described as a wonderful educational tool which can strengthen a
child’s mind. Chess can enhance concentration as well as develop creativity, intuition,
memory, and the ability to analyse, learning to make complex decisions and solve
problems flexibly. It is worth noting that most leading mathematicians started to play
chess from an early age.

Children learn how to play and how to improve. We organise an exciting chess
tournament and award trophies at the end which children keep.

To join Chess Club (please do BOTH steps below)
1. Email Suzanne Aslett sjaslett@yahoo.co.uk with the following details:
e Child’s full name and year
e Child’s school
e Your contact phone number
e Any medical conditions or learning difficulties we should know about
e A brief summary of your child’s chess knowledge (we welcome all levels
including total beginners)
2. Pay £65
SORT code: 070246 Account No: 10977420
Account name: Mrs Suzanne J Aslett (Nationwide Camberley)
Important: Please let us know by email if your bank account name is different
to your child’s name so we can link your payment to your child.
Please note that only paid registrations will guarantee your child a place. We
are often over subscribed, so do contact us speedily.
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